From: larson158@yahoo.com

To: Radel. Jamie (CI-StPaul
Subject: 897 Goodrich Ave. - Establishment of a non-conforming use permit - triplex
Date: Monday, May 16, 2016 10:46:28 PM

To: City Council (via email)

Re: 897 Goodrich Ave. - Establishment of a non-conforming use permit - Triplex

| am sending this letter in support of the request of 897 Goodrich Avenue to become a legal
non-conforming triplex.

For the 23 years that | have lived in my house at 889 Goodrich Ave, 897 Goodrich has been

rented as a triplex without issues.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Steve Larson

Sent from Windows Mail
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